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I am a Graduate RT and have just started working for a community hospital. Recently, I signed and 

submitted a Home Oxygen application for ADP but it was rejected. Why was that? 

ANSWER 

Graduate Respiratory Therapists (GRTs), Practical (Limited) Respiratory Therapists (PRTs), and 

Inactive CRTO Members are not eligible to sign the Assistive Devices Program (ADP) Home Oxygen 

applications, nor are any RRTs with terms, conditions or limitations preventing the independent 

administration of oxygen. In addition, new CRTO Members who are Registered Respiratory 

Therapists (RRTs) may not yet be elibile because their name might not have been registered on the 

ADP database. If you are unsure about your eligibility, please contact Carole Hamp, RRT – CRTO 

Manager of Quality Practice at hamp@crto.on.ca. 

More information on the ADP Home Oxygen Application process as it relates to RTs is available on 

the CRTO website.  
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